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Llopd’s Register of Shipping,
‘ 7i, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

2let July, 1947
Your Ref: AnI/vup, . '

Dear Sire,

1 thank you for your letter of the 17th instant,
respecting the steam trawlers "ALIDA" and "HASONA,."

Your courteous promise to advise this 0ffice when
these vessels are broken up is mch appreciated, and I
have to express the best ks of the Committee of this
Soclety for your Very valuable co-operation,

Yours faithfuliy,

pro Secretary,

(Salvege) Idimi
7, Park Lene,

Wels

neeai-a. The British Iron & stcei Gowtion




